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Dear Parents,

On Thursday, October 15fi from l:l5pm-3:30pm, Eastem Idaho Public Health will be

coming to the school and providing a flu clinic for students and teachers. We are happy to be

offering flu mist this year. If you decide to have your child participate in this clinic and would

like to Le present, please note the approximate time that we will be at your child's school; you do

not need to be present, but may choose to be ifyour chitd is young and would feel safer and

more cooperative with you in attendance. Please find attached the consent to vaccinate form and

the vaccine information statement. These forms are also available at the school secretary's desk

and at Eastem Idaho Public Health. These forms will need to be filled out completely and

retumed to the school by the 7th ofOctober. lfyou have any further questions, please feel free to

call me.

Thank you,

Cammie Durbin

Public Health Nurse

820 Valley Centre Drive

Driggs, ldaho

208-354-2220

TETOiI COU TY

820 Valley Centre Drive

Driggs, lD 83422

oract 208-354'2220

FAx 208-354'2224

(No child will be denied vaccinations due to inability to oay )

Attach a cop), of Medicaid or insurance identification card. Insurance/Medicaid will be

billed for vaccine administration fees. uninsured children pav $20. Adults (19-64) DaY $28.
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